
I have twice wriiten to Justine Greening, who is my MP, complaining about this proposed legislation 
and the unfair burden it will place on providers of WiFi access to the Internet. Not just businesses 
such as hotels but students sharing network access at their place of residence etc. Her replies have 
been totally negative and have failed to address the objections that I raised. 


